
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

To,         January 13, 2025 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Code : PRSMJOHNSN 
 

Kind Attn.: Mr.  Amit Shinde, Chief Manager, Surveillance 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Re : Increase in Volume 
 
We refer to your letter bearing Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/15161 dated January 13, 
2025 with regard to the significant increase in the volume of the Company’s shares in the 
recent past. In this connection, we wish to inform you that there is no 
information/announcement, including impending announcement, to be made by the 
Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the 
Company’s scrip. 
 
Hence, we are unable to comment on the significant increase in the volume of the 
Company’s shares at your Exchange in the recent past and the Management of the Company 
is in no way connected with any such volume increase. 
 
Further, we would like to reiterate that as in the past, the Company would continue to inform 
the Exchanges of any price sensitive information and to make it available on the Company’s 
website, before the same is made public. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

for PRISM JOHNSON LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
SHAILESH DHOLAKIA 
COMPANY SECRETARY& 
COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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